
 

LINN COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

ADVERTISEMENT 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Linn County is currently accepting proposals for Construction 
Manager/General Contractor services related to a renovation at the Linn County Jail. Proposals will be 
accepted by the Linn County Sheriff’s Office at 1115 Jackson Street SE, Albany, Oregon 97322 until 
11:00AM Local Time, January 23, 2025. Proposals must be clearly labeled and follow all submission 
instructions.  

A mandatory Pre-Proposal Conference will be held at 9:30AM on January 8, 2025 at Linn County 
Sheriff’s Office/Jail at 1115 Jackson Street SE, Albany, Oregon 97322. 

Additional information, including a scope of work, instructions for bidders, and required bid forms, may be 
obtained at www.LinnSheriff.org/rfps or by contacting Undersheriff Micah Smith of the Linn County 
Sheriff’s Office by e-mailing at msmith@linnsheriff.org.  

Any questions, objections, or comments regarding the RFP must be submitted in writing to the attention 
of Undersheriff Micah Smith at msmith@linnsheriff.org no later than January 14, 2025 at 11:00AM. 
Clarifications, whether verbal or in writing, do not change the contractual terms or procurement 
requirements of the RFP unless a formal amendment is issued by the County. Linn County reserves the 
right to reject any or all proposals, to waive formalities, and to postpone the award of the contract 
indefinitely.  

 

 


